Most Rev. Daniel H. Mueggenborg, D.D., S.T.L. Phone: 775-326-9428

FAX: 775-329-6009



290 S. Arlington Ave. Reno, NV 89501 renodiocese.org

January 30, 2025

Announcement Brother Christopher Hall Appointed President of Bishop Manogue Catholic High School

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Peace be with you! It is my joy to announce that I have appointed Brother Christopher Hall, CFC as President of Bishop Manogue Catholic High School (BMCHS). This appointment takes effect on February 1, 2025.

Brother Hall is a member of the Irish Christian Brothers and is a highly accomplished teacher, administrator and leader. He has served in the ministry of Catholic Education for more than 35 years. Most recently, he was appointed to be Superintendent of Catholic Schools for the Diocese of Reno and Supervisor for BMCHS. Brother Hall holds a doctorate in Educational Leadership among other certificates and degrees and has extensive experience in the role of high school President.

This appointment has been made following consultation with the BMCHS Board of Directors and other key stakeholders in the BMCHS community who were unanimous in their support of Brother Hall. I am grateful to Brother Hall for accepting this appointment and to the Superior of his Order, Brother Peter Zawot, CFC for granting permission for him to serve in this role.

I look forward to working with Brother Hall and assisting him in his ministry so that BMCHS can continue to serve our youth by forming them as disciples of Jesus who are His witnesses in the world.

Please join me in welcoming Brother Hall to this new role and thanking him for his commitment to Catholic Education in the Diocese of Reno.

With every best wish and an assurance of prayer, I remain,

Yours in Christ,

Most Rev. Daniel H. Mueggenborg

Bishop of Reno